
 
 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST FOR CONTRACTOR CMGC SERVICES 
Military Access, Mobility and Safety Improvement Project 

Project# NHPP 0252-452 (21249) 

June 20, 2019 Originally Posted 

July 2, 2019 Revision 1 Posted 

 

The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is soliciting Letters of Interest (LOI) from contractors 
interested in providing Construction Management/General Contractor (CMGC) services for the Military 
Access, Mobility and Safety Improvement Project. 

This document serves as revision 1 to the original REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST FOR 
CONTRACTOR CMGC SERVICES, posted on June 20, 2019. This revision 1 adds Daniel Hunt as an LOI 
recipient and clarifies the LOI submission process before and after the posting of this revision 1. 

 

LOIs SUBMITTED ON OR BEFORE JULY 2, 2019: 

Submitters who have already submitted an LOI to only Lesley.mace@state.co.us on or before July 2, 
2019, need not send their LOI also to Daniel.hunt@state.co.us. 

 

 

Revised Letter of Interest Submission Process on July 3, 2019 Through July 25, 2019 

Address and submit all LOIs to BOTH of the following CDOT individuals:  
 
lesley.mace@state.co.us 
 
Lesley Mace, PE  
Project Manager 
Project# NHPP 0252-452 (21249) 
 

AND 

daniel.hunt@state.co.us 
 
Daniel Hunt 
Resident Engineer, PE II 
Project# NHPP 0252-452 (21249) 

mailto:Lesley.mace@state.co.us

